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To All vendors: Addendum #2
RIFCSP

Fire Lane & Walking Track Improvements

Using the Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals (RFCSP) method of procurement,
Calallen Independent School District (the District) is soliciting proposals from qualified
contractors for the construction of new walking tracks, and conduct caliche road base repairs
and paving upgrades at designated campuses in accordance with the terms, conditions, and
specifications established within this Request for Competitive Sealed Proposals (RFCSP).

This addendum serves as a notice of change in the delivery of services of the RECSP.

For the purposes of the proposal package, vendors are being asked to submit pricing for all
projects as indicated. It is still the intent of the District to move forward with all walking
tracks and flatwork as originally indicated upon award.

Due to the issuance of Addendum #1 which indicates a change in the Scope of Work for the
Magee Fire Lane, it is now the intent of the District to obtain pricing for that project as part
of this procurement, but not start construction until June 2, 2025. All work on the Fire Lane
must be completed no later than August 1%, 2025. We are asking vendors to please price
accordingly.

The District will accept mailed or hand delivered responses to this RFCSP. Any response
submitted via email will not be considered. The District will not accept faxed copies.

The due date and time of all Proposals is Friday, 9:00 am (CST), September 27, 2024 at
the District’s administrative offices located at 4205 Wildcat Dr., Corpus Christi, Texas
78410.
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